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The Sherwin Wsihanis Company
Chemicals Division
11541 South Champlain Avenut / A ~

~G/
Chreago, Illinois 60628
Phone (312) 821-3000

August 15, 1979

The Director of
The Regional Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Sir:

Responding to I E Bulletin No. 79-19:

Sherwin-Williams Chemicals Division
Chicago Site
The Sherwin-Williams Company
11541 S. Champlain Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60628

We do not generate any low-level radioactive wastes.

We have nine Cesium 137 units to determine level and
density. Seven are installed, the other two are in

original packages awaiting installation.

Very truly vours,

'A. M. Cox
Radiation Officer

AMC:Is

cc: N. R. C. Offict of Inspection and Enforcement,
Division of Fuel Facility and Materials Safety
Inspection, Washington, D. C. 20555.
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